
Kingfisher High School 
 

Making a Difference 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 To: Parents/Guardians of KHS Juniors 
 
 8/11/2023 
 

   
Kingfisher High School is communicating with parents of students who will participate in the CCRA 
junior state testing program this school year. 
 
Our school district plans to administer the ACT test in the spring to all eligible juniors as part of the state 
contract with the Oklahoma State Department of Education and ACT. 
 
Since most Oklahoma colleges and many colleges in surrounding states use the ACT score for basis of 
admission, our district feels this is an excellent opportunity for juniors to take this test with no cost to 
them or their families. 
 
Should you have any questions/comments, please feel free to email me before November 1st, 2023. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Paula Leffingwell 
Building Test Coordinator 
Kingfisher High School 
405.375.4191 
pleffingwell@kingfisher.k12.ok.us 
 

 
 


